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Australian Robotics Company a Game Changer in Silicon Valley

Ocular Robotics has been recognised as a game changer in the global robotics revolution. The 
Next Generation Game Changer Award was presented to Ocular Robotics at the 2015 
RoboBusiness Conference in Silicon Valley – the focal point of the rapid developments in 
robotics. 

This award once again demonstrates the positive impact of cutting edge Australian technology on 
the world. In the words of Prime Minister Malcolm Turnbull, the key to Australia’s future is to be 
agile, innovative and creative and Ocular Robotics is proud to be a leading example of 
this economic transformation for the country.
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